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SUBJECT — REPUBLIC DAY HOLIDAY

A nation’s culture resides in the hearts and in the soul of its people- Mahatma Gandhi

Dear Parent,
Warm greetings from BIIS!

We wish to inform you that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 26" January 2023, on the
occasion of Indian Republic Day.

Happy Republic Day!!

Asha Shiju
Principal
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